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12 January 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 9 Assessment Fortnight – Monday 29 January to Friday 9 February 2024 
 

Year 9 students have successfully completed the first term of their new GCSE courses and we are 
eager to monitor the progress your daughter is making.  At Year 9 Parents’ Evening in November, 
staff will have provided comments and feedback on how your daughter has settled into Year 9.  
However, the first assessment fortnight is another valuable opportunity for Year 9 students to 
consolidate their learning and for staff to provide feedback on their progress and highlight areas for 
further development.  Year 9 students will have their first assessment fortnight from Monday 
29 January 2024 to Friday 9 February 2024. 
 
Key information on what students will be assessed on will be placed on their main Teams channel.  
These assessments will take place in class, arranged by their classroom teacher.  They will provide 
detailed information about students' current strengths and weaknesses and highlight any gaps in 
their knowledge or areas for further improvement. 
 
Once students have sat the assessments and classroom teachers have reported on your daughter’s 
grades, your daughter will have an opportunity during tutorial to reflect on her overall progress 
across all subjects.  You will receive a report of your daughter’s performance and progress on 
Friday 8 March 2024. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs J Saseen 
Head of Year 9  


